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Hamilton-

Wentworth District 

School Board 

See our Calendar on our Website for Upcoming 

Events! Dear Chedoke Community, 

 

Information 

to come 

regarding 

how 

Chedoke 

will be 

participating 

in the Kyke 

Hoult Food 

Drive!!!!! 

  

18th Annual 

Kyle Hoult  
MEMORIAL FOOD DRIVE 

 

 
 

When Kyle was first suffering with his leukemia, 

he was approached by The Make a Wish Foundation. 
 

At the tender age of six years old, his FIRST WISH was: 

no child should go hungry; 
 

HELP TO HONOUR KYLE’S WISH! 
 

Please consider donating goods or cash [cheque] at your convenience to the Neighbour-

to-Neighbour Centre and specify that your donation be in memory of Kyle. 

 

GOODS WILL BE DELIVERED ON 

Monday April 2, 2019. 
Neighbour to Neighbour Charitable Organization Number: 119053130RR0001 

 

                                                                        

P.A. DAY 

March 1st 

 
No 

School 



This is the last day for the Chocolate Bar Fundraiser. This 

date has been extended due to the snow days we  have ex-

perienced this season. 
 



Priscilla Mochrie         Suzie Milinovich 

Principal          Co-Principal              

School Council Dates 

2018 / 2019 School Year 

 

 

Wednesday, February 27th, 2019 

Wednesday, April 24th, 2019 

Wednesday, May 29th, 2019 


